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Good evening everyone, 
 
Another busy couple of weeks in school and unfortunately some indoor playtimes 
due to the weather. We try to get the children outside as much as we can, and your 
support in making sure they have suitable coats, clothing and footwear helps us with 
this.  
 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Another successful residential comes to end today, for our oldest children in school. I 
had the privilege of joining them on Wednesday evening and loved hearing about all 
the amazing things they had been up to at that point. A huge thank you to the team 
who have taken time away from their own families to ensure that the residential was 
a success—Miss Dunkley, Miss Ibbotson and Miss Dwyer and to Mr Clayton and Miss 
Baldwin who supported the team on overnight shifts! And a shout out to the Borwick 
Hall team for looking after everyone and providing such memorable experiences. 
 
Social Media and Messaging Apps 
Just a little reminder on what we en-
courage our children to think about 
when using online and messaging ser-
vices. We welcome 
your support in            
encouraging this to keep all our chil-
dren safe. 
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Harvest Celebration 
 
We had a fantastic Harvest celebration on Tuesday this week. Thank you to everyone 
who kindly donated items for the food bank. All your gifts will be very much appreci-
ated by those who need support at this time. Thank you to James for allowing us to 
go across to the Baptist Church and for his amazing storytelling. Thank you to Year 5 
and the team for the beautiful poem and to all the children for their wonderful sing-
ing. 
 
County Music Service 
 
On Thursday this week we were visited by four amazing musicians from the County 
Music Service for a special assembly. They demonstrated instruments from the brass, 
string and woodwind families as well as playing some beautiful ensemble pieces. 
They were in school promoting individual and group music lessons provided by the 
County Music Service. If you are interested in accessing any of these lessons please 
the letter attached with this newsletter for more information. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy weekend. 
 

Anna Riley 
Headteacher 
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Cross Country Running at Giggleswick 
 
The second round of the cross country event took place on Thurs-
day 12th October. 
We had 9 children participating in the event following on from the 
first round at South Craven the week before. 
 
Two of our Year 4 boys and two of our Year 6 boys have now 
made it through to the final round in their category, which will 
take place on Thursday 23rd November at Giggleswick School. We 
wish them all the very best in this event. 
 
 
Football Fun 
 

On Wednesday the 18th October our Y5 boys team took 
part at the Y5/6 Football Tournament at South Craven. It 
was a great experience for our Y5 boys and they really tried 
their best and showed amazing attitude and resilience 
against all the teams they came up against. I’m especially 
proud of them as most other team players were older and 
taller than them, but it mattered not - they supported each 
other throughout, never stopped smiling and kept the ener-

gy going until the end. I am very proud of everyone in our team. My special shout out goes to our 
goalie, Fenton, who was just phenomenal! And don’t just take my word for it - other teams and 
their teachers all said the same - “Your goalie is AMAZING!”  
 
Well done Team Sutton! 
Mrs Howes 
 
Clubs for Next Half Term (please visit the online booking system to make a booking): 
 
Mondays - Fencing Club (Y3/4/5/6) - £2.50 per session 
Tuesdays - Choir (Y3/4/5/6) - Free of charge  
Wednesdays - Girls Football Coaching (Y2/3/4/5/6) - £2.50 per session 
Thursdays - Multi-skills Sports Club  (Y2/3/4/5/6)  -  £2.50 per session 
Fridays - Racquet Sports Club (Y3/4/5/6) - £2.50 per session 
 

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/upcoming
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Miss Baldwin’s SENCO Page 

Book recommendation! 
 
At school we have used Paul 
Dix principles to underpin our 
changes in behaviour policy 
and strategy. The books to the 
left have been hugely helpful 
for us. He has now  released a 
parent version which is equally 
as helpful and some of the staff 
are reading  it (as parents). An 
easy read with some great real-
istic and easy advice.  
Worth checking out! 
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